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24 March 2020 
 
 
 
  
Dear parent/carer 

 
RE:  Urgent Free School Meal (FSM) Update - 24 March 2020 
 
I am sure you will have heard the latest measures announced by the Prime Minister. 
These are designed to further restrict the movement of people outside of their homes to 
enforce social distancing.  
 
In response to this, we are stopping the Free School Meal service that was in operation 
yesterday with immediate effect. Please do not come to the site today as it will not be 
open.  
 
Things are changing extremely quickly as our country responds to this pandemic.  I am 
sorry for the changes we have had to make at such short notice.  
 
We are continuing to work on introducing a voucher scheme that will provide support for 
families eligible for FSM.  We will be in touch to explain this scheme as soon as we can.  
 
I hope you and your family stay well and safe during this very testing time and I hope to 
see you all soon.  Please take care and follow the Government guidance.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr D Tungate 
Principal 

 
 

We believe in creating a community empowered with the qualities, 
skills and qualifications to enter the next phase of life with 

confidence and ambition. 

 


